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10th March 2021 

 

 

Birthdays 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As you are aware we have in place several restrictions due to the current situation. We 

very much appreciate that on occasions such as birthdays it is difficult to understand 

that we cannot celebrate these in school as we have done in past years. We would like 

to remind you that, in accordance with our Covid protocol, we cannot accept bags of 

sweets/gifts in School.  

With many thanks for your understanding in this matter. 

Kind regards, 

 

The English School 
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